
 

    City of  

Milton-Freewater 

Leaves piled or bagged in the street near the curb will be picked up without 
charge by the City of Milton-Freewater crews starting Monday, November 14, 
2016 through Friday, December 16, 2016.  
 

Leaves will be picked up according to which “ZONE” your residence is located 
in.  See the map on back to help determine which “Zone” you are in. 

 

Dates for each “ZONE” are as follows: 

Zone 1 11/14/16-11/23/16   SW portion of town 
(S. Main west and south of Broadway) 

 

Zone 2 11/21/16-12/02/16   SE portion of town 

(S. Main east and south of Broadway) 
 

Zone 3 12/05/16-12/09/16 NE portion of town 

(N. Elizabeth east and north of Broadway) 
 

Zone 4  12/12/16-12/16/16 NW portion of town 
(N. Elizabeth west and north of Broadway) 

 

While it is difficult predicting when the weather will change to trigger trees to 
lose their leaves, we try our best to schedule this event to allow adequate time 
for task completion and yet not tie up jointly used equipment for the next 
scheduled maintenance task ---which is typically tree trimming to clear 

branches from power lines.  Please do not put leaves out in the street unless 
it is within the dates designated for your “ZONE”.    
 

Leaves placed on the street clog drains and can result in flooding.  Please 
do your part and help keep drains clear by not placing leaves in the street 
before your designated collection dates.  If you want to clear your lawn of 
leaves prior to the designated dates, leaves can be bagged and placed on 
the edge of your lawn at the curb, but not in the street. 
 

This event is to clean up LEAVES ONLY.  Please do not put lawn clippings, 
branches or other materials on the streets or fees will be assessed. 

 
City of Milton-Freewater - Public Works Department - PH:  541-938-8270, 8272, 8274  

 

 

 



 


